
  
 
 

NOTICE INVITING PROPOSALS 
FOR THE 

HISTORIC CONTEXT STATEMENT UPDATE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Carmel-by-the-Sea is seeking proposals from qualified 
professionals to update the City’s Historic Context Statement. Proposals will be accepted until 
5:00 PM on Friday, June 29, 2018. Interested professionals are encouraged submit proposals to 
the Community Planning & Building Department, Attn: Marnie R. Waffle, Senior Planner. 
 
The Request for Proposals is available on-line at https://ci.carmel.ca.us/pod/city-bids-and-rfps 
and at Carmel City Hall, located on the east side of Monte Verde Street between Ocean Avenue 
and 7th Avenue. 
 
Mailed proposals should be labeled “RFP# 18-19-001: Historic Context Statement Update” and 
sent to:  

 
City of Carmel-by-the-Sea 
Attention: Marnie R. Waffle, Senior Planner 
Carmel City Hall 
P.O. Box CC 
Carmel-by-the-Sea, CA 93921 
 

Proposals may also be hand delivered to City Hall, located on the east side of Monte Verde 
Street between Ocean and Seventh Avenues. 
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